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January 13, 2022 
 
Dear Prospective Team Sponsor, 
 

Our league appreciates the support that our sponsors have given to us.  With this support, we 
have been able to offer 48 consecutive years of youth baseball and softball.  Many of the 
local business owners and community leaders point to their involvement in a youth league as a 
key experience in their development. 
 
Last year, we successfully ran a spring, summer and fall season.  We are happy to report that 
we fielded 38 teams across 10 divisions for 460 players.  Our summer teams won district 7 
and section 2 titles in NJ State Little League.  Our Senior Softball team won the NJ State 
Championship.   
 
We plan to continue serving the community in 2022 and we are counting on your (continued) 
support.  It is our 49th continuous year of youth baseball and softball.  Please see the sponsor 
form enclosed in this mailing for information on supporting the Elmora Youth Little League. 
 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Manuel  Medina - EYL President   
 
Thank you for your support,     
 
Rich Duran, Carole Acton, Susana Borga & Ralph Abbate - Sponsorship Committee 

 
 


